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Ref.U-11011/07/2025-MEC Dated: 13.08.2025 
 

NOTICE 
 

Kind Attention Candidates:  

 

It is being informed to all the NEET UG 2025 Candidates, that one (01) seat in SC 

(PwD) category of AIIMS, New Delhi has been removed from the seat matrix of NEET 

UG 2025 Round-1 Counselling in due compliance of the directions as passed by Hon’ble 

Supreme Court of India in SLA( C) No. 29275 of 2025 in the matter of Kabir Paharia 

vs National Medical Commission & Ors.  
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